
Notice Regarding the Voluntary Adoption of International Financial 
Reporting Standards (IFRS) 
 
Tokyo, April 30, 2014 – Fujitsu Limited announced that, at the today’s meeting of the Board of 
Directors, it was resolved that the Fujitsu Group will switch from Japanese accounting standards 
and voluntarily adopt International Financial Reporting Standards (IFRS) for its consolidated 
financial results, beginning in fiscal 2014.  
 
The Fujitsu Group has expanded its business across the globe, to regions such as Europe, the Americas, 
and Asia. As the importance of its business outside of Japan grows year by year, the adoption of IFRS as 
a single, uniform accounting standard will enable coherent business management for Group companies, 
both in and outside of Japan. In adopting IFRS, Fujitsu also seeks to improve comparability of its 
financial information in global capital markets.  
 
Schedule of Financial Disclosures in accordance with the Voluntary Adoption of IFRS 
(Subject to Change): 
1) Fiscal 2013: Summary of Financial Results (*1), Consolidated Financial Statements, and 
Securities Report Filing (Japanese Accounting Standards) 
*1. Projections for fiscal 2014 will be presented in accordance with IFRS 
2) First Quarter through Third Quarter of Fiscal 2014: Quarterly Summaries of Financial Results 
and Quarterly Reports (IFRS) 
3) Fiscal 2014: Summary of Financial Results, Consolidated Financial Statements and Securities 
Report Filing (IFRS) 
 
 
 
 


